European Fencing Confederation
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

December 13%, 2018
To Mr. Peter GRONHOLM
Via e-mail

OFFICIAL DESIGNATION

Dear Mr. GRONHOLM,

I have a pleasure to inform you that EFC Executive Committee designated you as a
referee for Cadet and Junior European Championships 2019 which will be held in Foggia (ITA)
in date of 22" February to 3" of March 2019.

The dates of your stay are as follows:

e Arrival on 21%t of February (in case your presence at meeting of referees will be
ensured on the same day at 19h00)
e Departure on 4" of March 2019

The organizer will arrange your travel and stay in Foggia and cover all costs related to in
compliance with EFC Handbook for European Championships.

Be aware that any extra cost joined with your travel must be consulted in advance with the
organizer who will contact you upon your confirmation of your mission. Even more, the limit
for extra costs is limited according to FIE Administrative Rules by 100 Euro.

Please note also that your insurance during travel and stay in Foggia will be covered by the
EFC therefore such kind of costs will not be reimbursed.

Please confirm final acceptance of this designation to the organizers about your travel and
accommodation arrangement as soon as possible at following address:

Antonio TANZI: segreteria@foggiafencing2019.it, mobile: +39 347 761 94 03
Maddalena COLAMUSSI: maddalenacolamussitravel@gmail.com, mobile: +39 347 468 24 79

Please, put in copy of your confirmation also to EFC Secretary General (js@fencing-efc.eu) and
EFC Sport Director Julius Kralik (julius.kralik@gmail.com).

Yours sincerely,
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Jacek StUPSKI
Secretary General
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